
U.S. Department of Energy

Wetland Restoration and Gopher Frog Conservation - SREL

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The researcher will release headstarted gopher frogs at three sites and compare survival under different release and vegetative restoration
methods. Reserach will be conducted at various Carolina Bays (see attached site use maps). This work is part of a statewide initiative to increase
gopher frog populations and potentiallly help the species avoid federal listing in 2025.
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